
 
 

 

 

 

 

January 8, 2019 

 

PRICE INCREASE ANNOUNCEMENT 

 
To Our Valued Customers:  

 

We will be implementing a price increase effective January 8, 2019 for the following 

products: 

 

 

5% on Foamglas  

 

 

As always we appreciate your business!    

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Obed Mendoza 

President 

 

 
accountsmanager@ptffabricators.com 
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